
Kane Winwood - Submission on Proposal - (07_0018) 

  

 To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Bronwyn Plimer of 197 Brazil Street Broken Hill. This is a written submission in support of the 
Rasp Project, project application number (07_0018). As a home owner and resident of Broken Hill I 

support this proposal as this will create hundreds of jobs for an area of current high unemployment. 

Further, without the continuation of mining in Broken Hill the area will suffer economic hardship. Broken 
Hill has always been a mining town and the community needs employment which in turn supports the 

businesses here. 

Regards 

Bronwyn Plimer  

   

From:    "Bronwyn Plimer" <bronnie72@dodo.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    26/07/2010 10:23 AM
Subject:   Submission on Proposal - (07_0018)
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